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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N - 83.3% 

R - 96.3% 

Yr 1 - 94.2% 

Yr 2 - 98.1% 

Yr 3 -94.% 

Yr 4 - 97.8% 

Yr 5 -93.9% 

Yr 6 - 95% 

 

Congratulations to Year 2! 

Sports’ Day 

Thank you to Mr Belston for organising 

another fantastic Sports’ Day.  As 

always, the children’s behaviour was 

exemplary and they all had a wonderful 

time. 

Dates & School DOJO 

I would like to apologise for the confusion regarding dates on the Class Dojo Calendar. The 

dates were inputted at the start of the year, using the school calendar (available on the 

website ‘Dates for the Year’ in Parents’ Information).  For some reason, some of the dates 

have changed on DOJO and we are unsure why.  I realise this has caused confusion and I 

apologise for this.  I have been through the rest of the DOJO calendar and I have double 

checked all the remaining dates and changed any other errors.  I will keep checking in case 

anything else changes on DOJO between now and the Summer Holidays! 

New Reception Parents’ Meeting 

All new Reception (current Nursery) parents 

are invited to join us on Thursday 19th June 

4.30pm.  This is for adults only and the 

children will have another opportunity to visit 

their class and meet their teacher 


